
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Parents who are Critical Workers 
If you have applied for your child(ren) to attend the maintained provision at St Mary’s College 

and have not been contacted directly by a member of staff since completing the survey, then 

you can assume that a place has been allocated. 

 

 

Parents of vulnerable children and those with an EHCP 
A place has been allocated at our maintained provision if you have been contacted by a 

member of staff at St Mary’s College and confirmed you would like for your child(ren) to 

attend. 

 

 

Important guidance for students attending the SMC maintained provision 
 

- You will be expected to wear your school uniform 

- Please bring all the books and equipment you need for each school day 

- School will be open from 8:15am 

- You can only access the school through the Cranbrook Avenue entrance / reception 

- The canteen will be available for breakfast, break and lunch 

- School will finish at the usual time of 3:35pm 

- If you would like to change for core PE exercises on your timetable please bring SMC PE kit 

 

Additional guidance for parents 

 

- If you need to contact the school during the day please use the usual number below 

- Transport to school will be made available as normal 

- Your child(ren) will be supervised at all times by SMC staff  

- Students will be based largely in IT suites to enable access to their remote curriculum but 

will be expected to work largely independently during lesson time 

 

 

 


